
SDMC/SAFETY Minutes 

Vanessa Flores, Jessy Morgenroth, Beth Faris, Rebekah El-Hakam, Donna Keller, 

Nicole McAdams, Shannon Talley, Tiffany Thorn, Annie Banh 

April 30, 2019 

• PTO Report 

1. Helped fund subscriptions 

2. Class activity funds/Supplies e-mail went out 

3. Living Tree support 

4. Monica will send staff e-mail addresses to Jessy and Rebekah, so they can also get 

HORN notes on a weekly basis.  

 

• PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

1. Recapture 

2. May have $67,000 more next year, however may need to fund a teacher 

3. $73 more for PUA for students 

4. Still analyzing class sizes for next year, enrollment is booming, trying to determine 

how many will not return next year 

5. Summer School-HISD gave Targeted Assistance Fund for 1 teacher for SS 

6. May 22nd next meeting 

 

• SDMC Members/Discussion 

1. Class Placement Cards-When will they receive them?-Evan will follow up. 

2. EOY Checklist-When will they get it? Vanessa will follow up with Monica. 

3. May 3 intent to return reminder for students on LT 

4. Annie Banh-joined the SDMC as the SPED Member for 18-19 

5. Ancillary-Some teachers are not sending students to ancillary until later. 

6. When hiring-invite someone from the team to sit it on the interview 

7. Rugs-Attempt to Clean before buying a new one 

8. ID Cards-What is the purpose?-discuss on May 22nd 

 

• Safety  

1. Intruder Drill should occur soon-be prepared 

 


